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July 7, 2020 
 
VIA EMAIL – katherine.thomas@multco.us 
 
Katherine Thomas 
Multnomah County Attorney's Office 
501 SE Hawthorne Blvd Ste 500 
Portland OR 97214 
 
Re: Multnomah County Initiative No. 8  

Dear Katherine: 

This letter follows up on our letter dated June 12, 2020. 

We understand the chief petitioners have submitted signatures in support of their petition.  We 
trust the County will, as part of its verification process, take into account that the number of 
signatures collected is sufficiently high to call into question the validity of the collection effort.   

As we have discussed, we believe the County failed to follow its code when permitting the 
collection of signatures on Multnomah County Initiative No. 8 before entry of the judgment.   

The purpose of this letter is to reiterate that, if the County’s acceptance of petitions signed before 
the entry of judgment results in the County’s approving Multnomah County Initiative No. 8 for 
the ballot, an action will follow to challenge the approval.   

Very truly yours, 

Davis Wright Tremaine LLP 

 
Gregory A. Chaimov 
 
GAC/ab 
 
 
 


